
June 4, 2025  

  

Miami-Dade County Community Health  
Improvement Plan (CHIP) Annual Meeting 
 
Contact:   
Office of Communication  
MediaDOHMiamiDade@FLHealth.gov                                                                                            
                                                         
 

Miami, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County and the Consortium for a 

Healthier Miami-Dade invites Miami-Dade County residents to join the Community Health 

Improvement Plan (CHIP) annual meeting on Monday, June 23, 2025, from 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

at the following location: 

FIU Wolfe University Center WUC 244 A and B Ballrooms  
3000 NE 151st St. 

North Miami, FL 33181 
 

To register for the community meeting, scan the QR code below or click the registration link.  

 

The CHIP is a 5 year local collaborative plan that examines the activities of our public health 

network and how they contribute to community health improvement that address the most 

important issues facing the community. During this meeting, participants will vote on the new 

2025-2030 CHIP priority areas. 

### 

 
About the Florida Department of Health  
The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, 
promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county, and 
community efforts.  
   
Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 
Department of Health, visit FloridaHealth.gov.  
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